
 

6 December 2018 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request 
 
I refer to your request dated 13 November 2018 asking for information on the amounts paid to 
Commissioners for the 2GP who are not current Councillors.   
 
I advise that the total amount paid to three Commissioners for the 2GP was $987,873 excluding 
GST and reimbursement of expenses.   
 
Two independent commissioners were appointed and worked on the 2GP for the period from 
early 2016 until November 2018.  Jinty McTavish was appointed to the process while a councillor, 
however from October 2016, she was paid as an independent commissioner.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Lynne Adamson 
Governance Support Officer 




